
GUSTER’S ADAM GARDNER TO JOIN MAST LANDING 
BREWING   

Commemorative Brew Process of “On The Ocean - A Big Friendly 
Pale Ale” Begins Tomorrow  

 

 
 
 

Portland, ME - July 16, 2018 - Guster is bringing something special to their “On The Ocean” weekend 
and tomorrow begins the process of creating it.   Guster’s Adam Gardner will be at the Mast Landing 
Brewing Company to participate in the brewing of this distinct signature beer, “On The Ocean, A Big 
Friendly Pale Ale.”  
 

What: ​​Brewing of “On The Ocean, A Big Friendly Pale Ale” in advance of Guster’s “On The Ocean” 
weekend. 
Where: ​​Mast Landing Brewery, 920 Main Street, Westbrook, ME 04092. 
When: ​​Tuesday, July 17th at 11:30 AM.  
 
Guster’s “On The Ocean, A Big Friendly Pale Ale” will be served throughout the Portland area over 
the weekend of August 3-5.  
 
In addition to playing shows at both the State Theatre (8-3) and Thompson’s Point (8-4),  the band 
will be participating in an environmental service project in partnership with REVERB on Saturday, 
August 4th and “Guster Day” at Hadlock Field, the home of the Portland Sea Dogs, on Sunday August 
5th.  
 
Guster On The Ocean Concert at the State Theatre - ​​Friday, August 3, 2018 
Guster On the Ocean Concert at Thompson’s Point, Portland, ME - ​​Saturday, August 4, 2018 
Guster Day at the Portland Sea Dogs  
 
  
For tickets and  more information about Guster On The Ocean,  visit 
www.ontheoceanfest.com 
 
Be sure and follow Guster on ​​Instagram​​, ​​Facebook​​ and ​​Twitter​​ for On The Ocean updates 
and last minute weekend announcements.  
 
 

http://www.ontheoceanfest.com/
https://www.instagram.com/guster/
https://www.facebook.com/guster
https://twitter.com/guster

